
Dear Family Members, 

We are excited to announce that our spare room has been recently refurbished! 

The new design includes fresh paint, updated furniture, and improved lighting, creating a cozy 

and welcoming space for your visits. 

We can't wait for you to see it and hope you will enjoy your time here even more. 

Looking forward to welcoming you soon! 

With love, 

Your Family 


